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GPO SEEKS SUSTAINABLE  
PAPER PRODUCTS 

 
WASHINGTON—The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) released a Request for 
Information (RFI) seeking paper manufacturers and distributors opinions on the most sustainable 
paper products available for GPO and other federal agencies to review.  This RFI is in response to 
requests from GPO’s federal customers to find more sustainable paper choices for their printing 
needs.  Public Printer Bob Tapella will attend Paper Week 2009 in New York City next week to 
continue the dialogue with the paper industry, which he started a year ago on sustainable paper 
practices.  The Public Printer held a Paper Industry Day at GPO in 2008 to listen and learn about 
paper sustainability from paper industry leaders from around the world.  The Public Printer plans 
to host another Paper Industry Day in 2009. 
 
Link to RFI: 
https://www.fbo.gov/index?s=opportunity&mode=form&id=c03d924695ffe068550e9b87f9147ce
2&tab=core&_cview=0 
 
 “I would like GPO to use more environmentally responsible paper, both in our plant and for our 
agency customers,” said Public Printer Bob Tapella.  “I realize there are challenges in achieving 
this, and look forward to continuing to hear from the paper industry on ways we all can provide 
the best sustainable practices available.” 
 
The GPO is the Federal Government’s primary centralized resource for gathering, cataloging, 
producing, providing, authenticating, and preserving published U.S. Government information in 
all its forms. GPO is responsible for the production and distribution of information products and 
services for all three Branches of the Federal Government. In addition to publication sales, GPO 
makes government information available at no cost to the public through GPO Access 
(www.gpoaccess.gov), and through partnerships with approximately 1,250 libraries nationwide 
participating in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more information, please visit 
www.gpo.gov.  
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